
 
November 17, 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 

On Monday, you should have received a link to a parent survey via 
email.   As a part of our celebration of Discover Catholic Schools Week, we 
are asking you, as well as our faculty/staff and students (grades 5-8) to 
complete the Catholic Identity Program 
Effectiveness survey. Below, you will find a link to the questionnaire. 
Your feedback is a valued and 
crucial component of our continuous improvement planning, so we thank 
you in advance for taking the time to 
thoughtfully respond to the survey which will be open Nov. 12-18. 
Parent Survey: Catholic Identity Program Effectiveness 2023 

Thank you for your time!  

God bless, 

Sister Mary Grace  

 

  
 
 

The annual Christmas in 
the Park Poster contest 
was announced on 
Monday November 13, 
2023, City Council 
Meeting.  53 posters were 
submitted and judged by 
CKY Art Guild.  

CONGRATULATIONS  
to our very own Kenley 
Overstreet she is the 1st 
grade winner!  
 

 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/237268/p2900


 

 
 

*All ticket stubs, money, and unsold tickets must be returned 
by January 12th. See attached flyer for golf cart specs. 

TONIGHT is our Panera Fundraising night! With 

Thanksgiving next week take the night off from cooking 

and grab Panera Bread for dinner and support our 
school!  

 

Thank you to all the families who have turned in their 
three Black and White Knight raffle tickets! We are 
currently at 10% of our goal. The Grand Prize item for 
this year is an EZ Go Valor golf cart [sponsored by 
Extreme Sports] or $10,000 cash option. 

We ask each family to sell the three $20.00 tickets to 
earn a Choose Your Shoes Day for your family. All 
tickets can be returned to the school office. If we reach 
our 1,850-ticket goal, the entire school will get to 
watch Mr. Black, Mr. Padgett, Officer Powell, Mr. 
Lanz, Mr. Ragland, and Mr. McDonald get slimed! 

If you would like additional tickets for all those family 
holiday gatherings to help us reach our goal, please 
contact the Raffle Chair, Courtney Fleck 
at courtneyrfleck@gmail.com or stop by the school 
office. 

 

mailto:courtneyrfleck@gmail.com


 

         
We are still looking for volunteers! 

Calling all shoppers…. Jingle 
all the way, it’s time to get 

 SANTA’S SHOP 
 Is almost HERE! 

The SANTA SHOP flyer and money 

envelope will be sent home 

today, Friday November 17th, 

please check folders and book 

bags! Santa Shop will 

occur November 29th- December 

1st, upstairs in the same location 

as last year .Your child’s 

shopping time should be posted 

in their individual teachers 

newsletter. 

Each family that purchases 

$100 worth of gift cards 

through Raise Right from 
November 17th- December 

8th will receive jeans with a 
spirit shirt day on Friday, 

December 15th! This 

includes teachers and staff 
as well! Email 
pto@sjschoolonline.org  

for the enrollment code. 

Download the Raise Right 
app 

at https://www.raiseright.c
om/mobile-app/ 

VOLUNTEER SIGN UP: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0
D45A9AB22ABFFC25-45900154-santa 
Hilary Macrae (910.977.6342)  
 hilaryakin@yahoo.com 
Kara Montgomery 
(270.723.9375)                                                 

kararmont@hotmail.com 
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We hope everyone 

has a Happy 

REMINDER our 

Thanksgiving 

Break is November 


